

LUKE 1:17 – "To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just; to make ready a people prepared for the Lord."

3 January, 2017

Dear VLCS Parents.

We greet you in the precious name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. May His grace, peace and love multiply in your family in 2017! We thank God for growing our school in wisdom and stature, and we now have 140 students and a long wait-list. We appreciate that you pray along with us for new premises to accommodate more students. We believe that VLCS will blaze Christian education to more families, and are claiming Zechariah 8:12, "The seed will grow well, the vine will yield its fruit, the ground will produce its crops, and the heavens will drop their dew. I will give all these things as an inheritance to the remnant of this people."

Activities for the month of January:

Parents Conference: Tuesday-Friday, 3 - 6 January

Students will be dismissed at 12.30pm as we conduct the parent conferences with your child/children's supervisors in the afternoons. We appreciate your punctuality for the conference together with your child/children at the scheduled time.

Parents/Staff Fellowship: Monday, 9 January, 7pm

We encourage all to attend this quarterly fellowship for the presentation of Term 2 Honor Roll certificates, updates on the new school term activities and to pray with parents and staff of the respective learning centres. Light refreshments will be served.

Honor Roll Trip: Friday, 13 January

Supervisors will inform the respective parents of the details of this trip soon.

Parents Orientation: Friday, 13 January, 3.00 to 6.00pm

It is important for parents of all new students and for those who missed it previously to attend this orientation. Please WhatsApp the respective class supervisors of your availability.

Chinese New Year (CNY) Eve and Holidays: Friday-Tuesday, 27 - 31 January

Students will be dismissed at 12 noon on Friday, 27 January for the CNY holidays, and classes will resume on Wednesday, 1 February. We wish all who are celebrating Chinese New Year a blessed and happy New Year!

Financial Commitment

Thank you for fulfilling your financial commitment punctually. For those who have not paid their January/February fees, please do so by Friday, 6 Jan latest. As a gentle reminder, bi-monthly school fees are due by 15th of every even month (e.g. Dec, Feb, Apr, etc). For IB and ATM transfers please send your transfer reference/receipt to frontdesk@victorylifechristianschool.com with student's name indicated.

Bible Memory Passages for January:

Elementary School: Ephesians 5:1-15
Middle School to High School: Ephesians 5:1-33

We encourage all parents to help their child/children memorize the Bible passages enthusiastically.

Blessings,

Principals Mrs. Malna Valluvan and Mrs. Lim Ho Mun

The Word of God is the means to abiding in Christ